
 

 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 

November 13 
· Remembrance Day - No  
  School 
 
November 15 
· LMPA  
Poinsettia Order Deadline 
 
November 20 
· Pro D Day - No School 
 
November 21 
· CC Afternoon Letter Goes 
  Home 
 
November 22 
· PAC Meeting 6pm  
  North Campus  
 
November 28 
· CC Afternoon - No Hot Lunch 
 
December 1 
· December Door Challenge   
  Begins - Both Campuses 
· LMPA Poinsettia Pickup 
 
December 4 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
December 11 to 15 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
December 12 to 15 
· Russell Book Fair - North  
  Campus Library 
 
December 13 
· Winter Celebration of Music 
   10:30am and 7pm 
 
December 14 
· Winter Celebration of Music 7pm 
 
December 15 
· Lansdowne School Clothing  
  Ready to Pick Up 
 
December 22 
· Report Cards Go Home  
· Last Day of School Before  
  Winter Break 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of November 13 to 17, 2023 

DROP OFF ZONES, PARKING AND NOT BLOCKING  

THE FLOW OF TRAFFIC AT LANSDOWNE NORTH 
 

If you are dropping off or picking up your child at the North 

campus, please help reduce congestion by using our drop off 

and pick up location on Lansdowne Road parking lot and the 

Richmond Road pull off drop/pick up zone. 

 

The Lansdowne Road parking lot has two lanes; one is a drive 

thru lane and the other is a drop off lane. The inside/drop off 

lane is to stop and drop off students.  The 

outside/through lane is for vehicles to drive 

through and out of the parking lot. Once 

parents have dropped off, they can either 

continue out the drop off lane if traffic 

permits or pull into the through lane to exit the parking lot.  

Thank you for your cooperation in making our school grounds 

as safe and convenient as possible. 

The Lansdowne Music Program Winter Plant Sale fundraiser 
is open!  Check out the beautiful variety of poinsettias, 
outdoor greenery arrangements and festive holiday planters. 
 
Share with family, friends and colleagues. 
These plants also make wonderful gifts. 
 
Ordering deadline is November 15 so don't 
delay in getting your orders placed! 
 
Pickup will be on December 1. 
 
https://
lansdownemiddlemusic.growingsmilesfundraising.com 
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